
 

          

Please sign up for Millgrove 
updates at 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/millgrove/ 
 
Save the date:  
 

March 6 – School Council 
 

March 11-15 – March Break 
 

March 26– Paper Bag Princess 
 

May 3 – Air Band 
 

May 9 – Open House and  
Book Fair 
 
Kindergarten Registration is open!  
Please register any children born in 
2015 who will start kindergarten next 
year.  Registration packages are 
available in the office.  Kindergarten 
orientation is scheduled for May 23. 
 
Note if your child will be riding a 
different bus in your child’s agenda 
or by calling the school.  We cannot 
have a child ride another bus without 
parental consent.   
 
Millgrove Children’s Centre parking – 
please respect that this is private 
property and parking for parents 
dropping off children at childcare.   
 
If you are interested in volunteering 
at Millgrove School, please visit the 
office for a volunteer package.  
Police Checks can be submitted 
online or in person as per the 
HWDSB volunteer policy. 
 
Please write a note in your child’s 
agenda or contact the school at 905-
689-4544 if you wish to speak with a 
staff member. 
 

 

The Grade 5 students ran a very 
successful Valentine’s Day Cake and 
Candy Raffle.  Thank you for your 
support of this annual event. 

 
 
The anti-bullying ‘Find Your Magic’ 
show with Brent and Sarah took 
place on February 26.  Brent and 
Sarah shared a powerful message 
using magic and humour about 
believing in yourself to ‘find your 
magic’.  Thank you to the school 
council for supporting this amazing 
show. 

 
 
The eco club has been hard at work 
sharing their message to reduce, 
reuse and recycle.  Please support 
them by sending your child with 
water in a non-breakable container 
and a litterless lunch.  Every little bit 
helps! 

 

Millgrove Staff thank all parents 
and community members who 
helped to make staff appreciation 
such a success.  It is a pleasure to 
teach and work in such a 
supportive community. 
 
The Positive School Climate and 
Healthy Action Team have planned 
monthly events to raise student 
awareness about student well-
being.  This includes an event 
March 28 called the Big Crunch.  
Students can wear red and should 
bring healthy foods and snacks.  
All students will be given an apple 
and we will form a line in the hall, 
then we will all take a bite of our 
apple at the same time!  Students 
have also been learning about the 
new Canada’s Food Guide to 
improve their food literacy and 
encourage them to eat healthy 
from the start. 

 
 
Please check out the Millgrove 
announcements on our school web 
site so that you see what the 
students see every morning, 
including the joke of the day and 
Millgrove pledge.  ‘This is for us, 
for our friends today and our 
friends tomorrow.  We won’t watch 
someone get picked on because 
we can do something about it!  We 
know sticking up for someone is 
the right thing to do.  We care!  We 
can change things.  We can be 
leaders.  We will stand up!’ 
 

Denise Minardi, Principal.  
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